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HAMPDEN CONSERVATION COMMISSION 
 

SPECIAL CONSERVATION MEETING 
@ Lot #8/2-4 South Rd. Hampden 

 
 

      November 3, 2017 
 

 
Attendance: Chairman, Bonnie Geromini, and Conservation Board Members Judy McKinley Brewer, 
Ted Zebert, Tim Hanley and Branden Garvey were in attendance.  

 
Not in attendance: Board member Phil Grant, Andrew Netherwood was not in attendance. 

 
 

Bonnie Geromini made a motion to open the meeting at 2:46p.m. Judy McKinley Brewer seconded the 
motion.  All were in favor. 

 
 

New Business: 
 

 Ryan Morton (Lot 8 Parcel 2-A South Rd.) – ANRAD 
 

Ryan Morton appeared before the board on this matter. Bonnie stated that the Commission had 
just completed the flag inspection on the property. The Commission approved the delineation 
boundaries and agreed to issue the Order of Resource Area Delineation with the condition that a 
Notice of intent is required for any proposed work on the property, including access. 
 
Bonnie made a motion to approve the Order of Resource Area Delineation, stating that a notice 
of Intent must be filed for any proposed work on this property, including access. Judy seconded 
the motion. The board voted unanimously in favor of the motion. The Order of Resource Area 
Delineations has been approved. 
 

 
The meeting was adjourned at approximately 2:55pm. 

 
Respectfully Submitted, 
Kelly McCormick 
Conservation Clerk 
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